
 
 
 
 

2025 Fall Youth T-Ball, Coach Pitch 
General Information 

 

Parents 

1. A coach will notify you by Monday, August 25, 2025. Please do not call before this date to 
find out your coach's name and practice information.  

2. Special requests such as carpooling, coaches, friends, etc., will be considered for T-Ball (ages 4-
5) and Coach Pitch (ages 6-7). These requests are not guaranteed. 

3. A full refund will be granted before Friday, August 15, 2025. A $14 fee will be assessed once 
teams have been formed. Refunds will not be granted after the second game of the season. 

Practices and Games 

1. Assigned practices are scheduled to begin the week of Monday, August 25, 2025. 
2. Coaches may practice before the August 26, 2024 date; however, they will be responsible for 

finding their own field.  
3. All divisions will be in a mixed-area league, which may result in your coach holding practices 

outside of your residential area.   
4. If your child is unable to attend the assigned practice time, you will be given a refund. We will 

not be able to switch your child to another team. 
5. Games will be played on Saturdays beginning Saturday, September 6, 2025. There may be an 

occasional weeknight game. The season will end approximately on Saturday, November 1, 2025. 
6. Uniforms will consist of a jersey and baseball cap.  You will be responsible for purchasing your 

child’s pants. 
7. The wearing of any type of jewelry during participation is prohibited. 
8. We highly encourage limiting the number of people accompanying participants to the field.  

Coaches 

1. Parents who are interested in coaching, please use this link Coaches Application to apply. All 
volunteer coaches are required to be fingerprinted. 

2. Volunteers who are selected to coach will be notified before the coaches' meeting. 
3. Selected coaches will have a mandatory coach meeting on Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at The 

Centre (20880 Centre Pointe Parkway). 



4. Coaches will receive schedules, equipment, and jerseys, which will then be distributed to the 
participants.  

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the Youth Sports office at (661)250-3756 or 
email youthsports@santaclarita.gov.  


